
NOTICE OF AN AMENDMENT TO THE GLEN EIRA CITY COUNCIL  
WRITTEN PUBLIC QUESTIONS TO COUNCIL GUIDELINES

Notice is given pursuant to section 112(2) of the Local Government Act 1989 (the Act) that 
Glen Eira City Council, at its meeting held on 7 April 2020, amended the Glen Eira City Council 
Written Public Questions to Council Guidelines (the Guidelines), which are incorporated into the 
Glen Eira City Council Meeting Procedure 2019 (the Meeting Procedure). The Guidelines provide 
the municipal community with an opportunity to submit written questions to Council relating to 
Council’s role, functions or business. A copy of the Guidelines and the Meeting Procedure are 
available online at www.gleneira.vic.gov.au or can be inspected, by appointment, during office 
hours, at Glen Eira City Council office at the corner of Glen Eira and Hawthorn Roads, Caulfield.

REBECCA McKENZIE 
Chief Executive Officer
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